
     

 

 

 

Welcome 

 

Your child is embarking on their final year in primary school. It is a very important year full 

of new and exciting challenges which we’re sure your child will enjoy. We, at school, like 

you, want to ensure that your child reaches their full potential emotionally, socially and 

academically. Hopefully, the information we have put here on the website will give you a 

clear overview as to what your child will be doing in school this year and answer many of 

your questions. 

 

Please check out the website to find out the topics we are covering. 
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